Okaloosa 4-H



4-H Youth

Special thanks to the Niceville 4-H and Hurlburt Clubs for committed participation in the Northwest Florida Fair.

We asked the community members visiting the booth over the fair days to cast one vote for their favorite junior level entry.

Congratulations to the crowd favorite knit and painting!





4-H Volunteers

Clubs are off to a great start for the 2024-2025 4-H Year.

We still need two, level II background volunteers to support active clubs. If you are interested or know anyone interested, please contact Dana @ dlbigham@ufl.edu.

Fair Fun

There were 36 youth showcased at the 2024 Northwest Florida Fair!

Youth, your 4-H talents and achievements were incredible. Many of the community visitors to the booth commented on the creativity and innovation of the items shown. Keep up your amazing projects and we look forward to your entries for the 2025 Northwest Florida Fair.

IFAS Extension